
State of Wisconsin \ DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 

May 23, 1996 

Raymond M. Roder 
P.O. Box 2020 

Tommy G. Thompson, Governor 
George E. Meyer, Secretary 
Dale T. Urso, District Director 

Madison Wisconsin 53701-2020 

Subject: CM Christiansen Co. 

Dear Mr Roder: 

North Central Disti::ict Headquarters 
PO Box 818, 107 Sutliff Ave. 
Rhinelander, WI 54501-0818 
TELEPHONE 715-365-8900 

FAX 715-365-8932 
TDD 715-365-8957 

I have received Coleman Engineering Co., May 10, 1996 Phase II Site Investigation proposal, 
for the CM Christiansen project. I concur with the proposal and have provided Mr. Mark 
Gregory with a verbal request to proceed. 

I look forward to discussing with you and your technical team the further evaluation of 
Military Creek. 

Should you have any questions concerning the project, as always please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 

Sincerely, 

/Wu-/4✓~ 
M. Scott Watson 
Environmental Repair Coordinator 

cc: Connie Antonuk, NCD 
Mark Gregory 

Coleman Engineering 
P.O. Box 607 
Iron Mountain Michigan 49801 

Quality Natural Resources Management 
Through Excellent Customer Setvice 

P1in1~"" 
k«yi:kJ 

f';,r,,;I 


